
Friends of the Richland Community Library 
October 16, 2013 5:00 PM 
 
Present:   Barb Blondia, Dennis Kreps, Pat Crane, Brenda Lauer, Ruth Anne Prentice 
 
Minutes  
The minutes from the September 7 meeting were accepted as corrected. 
 
Treasurer’s Report   
Brenda Lauer brought the board up to date on gifts to the library and other expenditures 
since the last meeting. A bill was submitted and paid for the framing of pictures for the 
community hall. That expenditure was approved at a previous meeting and the library 
will be reimbursed from the Friend’s treasury. 
The treasurer’s report was accepted as printed. 
 
New Business 
 
A discussion was held on the future and purpose of the Friends. Part of the discussion 
concerned the lack of persons interested in and willing to hold an office.  The main focus 
for the future might be assisting with the July book sale and supporting the library when 
needed for programs and services. 
 
Phone calls will be made and emails will be sent to members soliciting for the vacancies 
on the Friends Board. 
 
The next meeting is the general meeting on Nov 13, 2013 at 6:00 PM with the antique 
appraisal program to follow. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth Anne Prentice, Secretary 
 
  
 
 
 


